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 NEW AMBIENT PICKING TROLLEYS 
 

 

The introduction of the new ambient picking trolleys has caused a great deal of 
concern for GMB members. 

GMB Health and Safety reps have raised these issues to ASDA and several 
modifications have been made to the trolleys to improve their safety.  We continue 
to work with ASDA to ensure the Safety of our members. 

GMB highlighted to ASDA that our members had not received the full training relating 
to the use of these trolleys.  ASDA have accepted there has been a training shortfall 

and are working to ensure all colleagues are correctly trained to use this equipment 
safely prior to use. 

The main concerns raised by GMB members regarding these trolleys have been 
around Visibility, Manoeuvrability, and the Control of the Trolley. 

GMB need your feedback upon these new trolleys so we can work with ASDA to 
ensure this equipment is safe to use. 

Could you complete the following online feedback form to give GMB your views or 
concerns regarding the New Ambient Trolley? 

Click the link to complete the form:  https://bit.ly/3pzFaHt 

  
  
Roger Jenkins. 

GMB National Officer 
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